
January 31, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Harry B. Kidd 

2238 Washington Ave. #201 

Silver Spring, MD 20910-2641 

 

Dear Harry: 

 

Enclosed are the materials you requested.  To explain the mission of the Assassination Records 

Review Board, I am enclosing informational brochures that I hope can be included in the notebook 

you are distributing. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

enclosures 


